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Scientific Impact: 
•A toolkit for field measurement of 
nitrogen, transpiration, and soil 
water potential.

•A data-driven decision support 
platform to provide actionable 
information on optimal agricultural 
management.

Solution: 
•Fuse UAV-based multiple-time and 
-space scale data of the 
geographically mapped spectral 
images and the point sensor 
outputs to infer the nitrogen and 
water dynamics 

•Extract actionable information for 
decision-making of fertilization and 
irritation scheduling.

Challenge: 
•Lack a platform that can perceive 
and respond to varying conditions 
and crop responses across 
agricultural fields, and can decide 
agricultural responses to optimize 
trade-offs between overall yield, 
water use efficiency, and nitrogen 
use efficiency.

Broader Impact: 
•Decrease the environmental impact 
of agriculture (from N run off); 

•Reduce water use.
•Increase farmer profitability, 
improving the economic viability of 
rural economies.

•Train the next generation of 
scientists through existing STEM 
programs.Contact: Liang Dong, Iowa State University, ldong@iastate.edu
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Presentation Notes
CPS is a multi-disciplinary program, and PI Meeting attendees include academics, industry professionals, government representatives, and others with wide-ranging expertise. Building continuing support for the CPS program and growing the CPS community requires that we convey the essence and broader impacts of CPS-funded research to diverse stakeholders in a clear, concise, and visual way, quantifying impacts where possible.  The summary should be understandable by the broader CPS community– those who know CPS, but aren’t in your specific domain. 

Use this template as a guide to prepare your project abstract, poster, video, and presentation (if you are invited to give a project presentation). This template is only a guide in which you can use your own graphics but are encouraged to address the topics requested at a minimum.

For all PIs invited to present, please prepare 1-2 slides addressing the topics identified. Consider including your graphic on a separate slide if space is a concern. These slides may be used to promote the program both within and outside NSF. For project abstract, posters, and videos, please prepare one page for each.      
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